

HELP SUPPORT YOUTH MINISTRY!



We are so excited to announce that 21 students and 8 adults will be attending the <u>Appalachian Service Project</u> trip for St. Paul VI Parish from June 23-29! We are headed to Perry County, Kentucky and have four teams of kids ranging from incoming eighth graders to incoming seniors in high school from St. Mary, Hauser, Fenwick, and RB! We



have been working hard to learn carpentry and home building skills to prepare for our trip and now, we need your help!

The approximate cost for one participant to attend this trip is \$700. Our students have been fundraising all year to help reduce the cost of the trip.

Through the generosity of the **Knights of Columbus** and the **Holy Name Society**, we are well on our way to meeting our fundraising goal.

We hope that you can help us fund the gap for our 21 student participants, so our goal is to raise **\$3000 by June 1st!** As St. Paul VI works to build our youth ministry program, we hope you will join us in supporting these young Catholics!

Please use this link to give: https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Form/83307fb4-78da-4ae0-9915-0023956b5e27



Any funds raised over the \$3000 will be used for our ASP Trip in the summer of 2025!



